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I'm approaching this as a health and social issue. Because of our climate and
topography the local high school swimming pools end up becoming exercising centers,
olympic training areas and everything in between. As a handicapped
senior citizen, the Homer High School pool affords me a viable way to seriously
exercise. | feel lucky to live here.

Remember you voluntarily signed up to make very hard decisions in exchange
for 15 minutes of fame. I'm hoping this will turn out better than the debacle of the
Yukon and Kuskokwim Rivers subsistence fisheries issues. There is no excuse for
putting your constituents into a food insecurity situation.

I believe that government should be for the good of all in a solid educational system helping
to make a more vibrant democracy, Raising the BSA to me is a no brainer.

Thank You
Paul Medenciy
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